
Through the Looking Glass 
 

Through the Looking Glass have successfully modernized their Yatton-based 

hairdressing salon through upgrades funded by a grant from the Rural England 

Prosperity Fund. 
 

 

 

Thanks to the funding, the company made the choice to replace their old signage with 

a modern alternative, enhancing the façade with new vinyl wrap to match 

neighbouring shops, and installing safer non-slip flooring inside the building. 

 

These upgrades improved safety both in and out of the salon.  Improving the shop 

front signage is helping to provide better light for people leaving the salon in the 

winter months when its dark outside. The salon has concrete steps down to the 

pavement and better exterior signage helps to illuminate these.  Replacing the old 

flooring especially benefitted the salon’s elderly and less able clients as well as giving 

the premises a fresh new look.    
 

These enhancements modernize the premises and attract more clients to Yatton.  

Using local services reduces the need to travel and contributes to local economic 

growth. 
 

https://throughthelookingglasshair.co.uk/#about_us 
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